
Payroll Information 
Summer 2024

MSGP summer stipend has been increased to $6,695, minus state and federal taxes.

Graduate Assistants are paid on the 15th day and the last day of the month, minus applicable state, 
federal and local taxes. If this falls on a weekend or holiday, you will be paid the first business day prior. 

All graduate students receive the same pay, just in different amounts depending on whether your 
appointment is for the full academic year, by term (Fall only / Spring only) or if you are receiving a $500 
advancement (incoming new students). If you are unsure about your appointment, just ask! 

Please make sure you look over the dates below to understand when you will be paid, and to plan 
accordingly. As each appointment has different number of pay dates. 

You will have access to your pay stub and other payroll information on FlashLine. Once your payroll 
documents have been entered on the system, you will see it on your FlashLine screen under your 
dashboard. From there you can change your tax forms, update your personal information and access 
your pay stubs at any time throughout the year. 

Summer 2024 (6 pay dates): 

• 6/15/2024, 6/30/2024, 7/15/2024, 7/31/2024, 8/15/2024, 8/31/2024 (last pay of summer semester)

Click here for Fall 2024 & Spring 2025 pay information here.  

https://www-s3-live.kent.edu/s3fs-root/s3fs-public/file/Payroll%20Information%20AY24-25.pdf?VersionId=G2M0E_Es8F6mdJir.ChOxtIZHTrDtLLh



